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Dear Parents and Carers,   13.7.23 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you and your children at our Federation Summer Fayre on 
Friday 14th July on our Junior School field beginning from 3:30PM. Remember all funds raised go towards 
school improvements for our pupils. 
 
We have lots for you to enjoy laid on by the staff and by visiting stall holders.  
 
Please see the attached map to help guide you around where certain things can be roughly located. 
Please ensure you are vigilant on the car park, as staff and stall holders will need access to it during the 
afternoon.  
 
Hot dogs, bacon rolls and drinks are being prepared and served from our kitchen servery in the Hall.  
 
We are encouraging our families attending to come with smaller dominations of change rather than larger 
notes, as most of our stalls are 50p/£1.00. 
 
We are asking all school-age children to use the Years 4, 5 and 6 toilets, but adults and any very young 
children requiring their adult to assist them need to use the disabled toilet. All toilets are to be accessed 
through the Hall only, as all outside class doors will be closed. For safeguarding reasons, adults are not to 
use the children’s male and female toilets.  
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We are hoping poor weather will not spoil the occasion, but if the weather continues to be forecast as 
rainy, please ensure you are all prepared for and protected against this. We are unable to rearrange this 
event to another date, so if rain does occur some of our stalls may need to be moved inside, into our Hall. 
Similarly, any musical performances will also need to be moved into the Hall. Fingers crossed everyone.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mr. Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
 


